
Phoenixbooks - Potvrzení objednávky

From: Tessa [mailto:sales@phoenixbooks.co.uk1

Sent: Thursday, November22, 2018 11:16 AM

To: Ludmila < | J@nlk.cz>

Subject: **** Re: Autumn Offer

Thank you very much Ludmila. We will prepare an invoice by 5th December.

Kind regards

Tessa

Phoenixbooks - Objednávka

On 22/11/2018 10:13, Ludmila wrote:

Dear Tessa,

We choose books for ordering, which are in Excel file in attachment. Iwill send you order from our

library systém until Friday.

Iť s possible send an invoice by email until 5th December 2018? We will pay by bank transfer.We

prefer to pay all books together in december, but i ť s possible to get books next year 2019 in one

package.

Thank you

Best regards

Ludmila

National Medical Library

Sokolská 54

Czech

121 32

Republic

Prague 2

VAT number: 00023825

From: Tessa [mailto:sales@phoenixbooks.co.ukl

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 2:51 PM

To:

Subject: Autumn Offer

Dear Ludmila

Just a reminder that the finál closing date for ourAutumn Offer is approaching

(please see attached). Could you please send any orders by the end of this week?

Thank you

Tessa
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T e l : +44 (0)1873 890972

www.phoenixbooks.co.uk


